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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the Permanent Representatives and wishes to inform them that the joint meeting of the Permanent Council and the Permanent Executive Committee of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CEPCIDI), originally scheduled for Wednesday, September 27, 2006 (CP/INF. 5391/06), has been postponed to Wednesday, October 11, 2006 at 2:30 p.m. in the Simon Bolivar Room.
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